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Come to Livermore 
 

Founded in 1952 to speed  
the development of new 
“generations” of nuclear 
weapons, the Livermore Lab 
is one of two locations where 
all U.S. nuclear weapons are  
designed. Livermore Lab is  
currently spending billions  
to develop a new warhead  
for U.S. Intercontinental   
Ballistic Missiles, another 
new warhead for a surprise 
nuclear attack to be launched 
by airplanes, and a third  
new warhead for small  
submarines that do not  
presently carry any nuclear 
weapons. This is the place to 
be to stop nuclear weapons 
and demand their total 
elimination! 
 

Cosponsor this  
Commemoration 
 

The Livermore Conversion 
Project invites your  
organization to cosponsor this 
critical 80-year anniversary 
event. We ask a modest  
donation of $50 for groups 
with staff and $25 for all-
volunteer organizations. And, 
as co-sponsors, we invite you 
to join the planning committee, 
which meets virtually. Contact 
Tri-Valley CAREs or Western 
States Legal Foundation  
for details. 
 

More Information 
 

Tri-Valley CAREs (925) 443-
7148, scott@trivalleycares.org; 
Western States Legal  
Foundation (510) 839-5877, 
wslf@earthlink.net 

 

Join us at the Livermore Nuclear Weapons Lab on this historic  
80th anniversary of the U.S. atomic bombings of Hiroshima and  

Nagasaki to support global nuclear abolition at the location  
where horrific new warheads are being designed today. 

 

WEDNESDAY, AUGUST 6, 2025—9:00 am 
 

Rally will be followed by a traditional Japanese Bon Dance,  
inviting our ancestors to join us, then nonviolent witness  

and direct action for those who so choose. 
 

LIVERMORE NUCLEAR WEAPONS LAB—WEST  GATE 
 

From I-580 E take S. Vasco Rd. exit. Stay on S. Vasco for 1.4 miles to 
West Gate Dr. Park on side streets. 

 
 

Support the  Hibakusha! 
 

We join the survivors’ cry of “Never Again!” as we celebrate Nihon 
Hidankyo, the association of Japanese A-bomb survivors and recipient 
of the 2024 Nobel Peace Prize. And, we recommit ourselves to nuclear  

abolition on the occasion of this 80th anniversary, carrying forward  
the work - and ensuring its visibility - as the last survivors pass on. 

 

UNACCEPTABLE!  
80 YEARS OF NUCLEAR DEVASTATION 

 

Remember Our History;  
Reshape Our Future! 


